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From: Orlando Solis
To: Knauss, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: Compliance Inspection - Mulberry Facility
Date: Thursday, October 05, 2017 2:49:39 PM
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Here you go.
 
 


Orlando Solis
 
Orlando Solis
Director of Compliance & Environmental Operations


www.raiderenvironmental.com
 
4103 NW 132nd Street
Opa-Locka, FL 33054
305-994-9949 Office
305-681-6175 FAX
954-470-8659 Cell


orlando@raiderenvironmental.com
 
 


From: Knauss, Elizabeth [mailto:Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 9:04 AM
To: Orlando Solis
Subject: Compliance Inspection - Mulberry Facility
 
Dear Mr. Solis:
 


I am following up on my inspection of Raider’s Mulberry facility on August 24th. I understand that
 Kevin McCarthy is currently on vacation, and was  hoping that you could provide me with a
 complete copy of two hazardous waste manifests. 
 
The first, number 014862211 JJK  was for a shipment of waste from the Royal Caribbean Majesty,
 FLR000078022.  The copy in Kevin’s files did not have a legible name or EPA identification number
 for the next transporter, although it was signed – I believe this was a Freehold Cartage driver.
 
The second, 014862188 JJK was for a shipment of waste from the Norwegian Cruise Lines Navigator,
   FLR000220921 on either 5/18/17 or 5/13/17.  This manifest copy on file did not include the second
 page, where Raider turned the shipment over to the third transporter. 
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Once I receive these items, I should be able to complete my report. 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Elizabeth Knauss
Environmental Consultant
Southwest District
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
813/470-5902
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